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This Week… 
 

In English this week we have written 
our own version of the Enormous Turnip. 

The children have really risen to this 
challenge and have created their own 
‘book’. Feel free to pop in on Tuesday 
morning to have a look at their books. 

 
In Maths we have been looking at 2D 

and 3D shape. We have been looking at 
3D shape faces and have built some of 
our own 3D shapes from construction 

materials.   
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Next Week.... 
 

We will be exploring instructions 
in English. 

 
In Maths we will be working on 

multiplication. 
 

Next Tuesday is Safer Internet 
Day - we shall be focusing next 
week on how to stay safe online. 
Please explore the many useful 

ideas and tips on our website for 
ways you can help your child use 

technology safely. 
 

 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week! 

William, Freddie, Sofia, Edward, Lewis, 
Emily, Isla B, Alexie, Reilly, Isla S, 

Percysledge, Chloe and Ruby. 

Homework 

Homework will now be handed out 
on a Friday to be handed in on 

Wednesday. Spelling tests will be 
on Monday.  

All children did really well on 
their test last week! 

Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Oliver – for excellent 

presentation 

Christian Value Certificate for  

Forgiveness – 

Lewis 


